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Re: IFB 05-16-23-11- Lyons Road Median Improvements Bidding Process 

 
 
 

We wish to highlight a critical matter regarding our submitted proposal for the ongoing bidding 
process mentioned above. Following a comprehensive review of our offer, we have identified a 
significant pricing calculation error, resulting in a substantial disparity between the cost stated in 
our proposal and our actual costs and margins. 

 
As a company firmly committed to upholding integrity and transparency across all our 
operations, it is our responsibility to promptly and honestly inform you of this error. We 
recognize the importance of providing an accurate and fair bid, holding our ethical and 
professional principles in the highest regard. 

 
In light of this identified error, and in order to preserve the integrity of the bidding process, we 
formally request the withdrawal of our proposal for this project. We understand that specific 
procedures may be necessary on your part, and kindly ask for guidance regarding the 
appropriate withdrawal process. 

 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused by this situation, as well as any additional 
complexities it may have introduced to your evaluation process. Your understanding and 
consideration in this matter would be greatly  appreciated. 

 
At our company, we highly value business relationships built on trust and transparency. We 
eagerly anticipate future opportunities to participate in projects with your esteemed 
organization. Thank you for your attention to this matter, and we eagerly await your prompt 
response regarding the withdrawal procedure. 

 

Homestead Concrete & Drainage, Inc. 


